
 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

ROAD COMMISSION  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 
TO: Jennifer Nelson, Lisa Fiscelli, Tonia Crawford, Andrew McNiff,  

Jerry Westrick & Bill Hazelton 
 
FROM:  Mike Clark 
 
DATE:  September 22, 2025 
  
SUBJECT: BRIDGE POSTING CHANGE in Brockway Twp. 
 
Concrete box beam superstructure totally removed & replaced new steel tub 
girders & concrete deck: 
 
Yale Road over Mill Creek 2-01P in Brockway Twp. 
 
Bridge is 835 feet east of Collins Road 
 
Previous Posting 
 
33 ton – Single 
55 ton – Double 
65 ton – Triple 
 
 
NEW Posting 
 
Current structure capacity is: 
 
No Load Posting Required for All Legal Loads 
 
Open to all normal traffic 


